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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Staff Training Day and Year 11 Intervention Session on Friday 22nd March 

 
As indicated on our school calendar, Friday 22nd March, has been scheduled as our staff 

training day (INSET). This day holds great importance as it allows us to provide continuous 

professional development to all staff members. Through this training, we ensure they remain 
equipped with the latest strategies and knowledge essential for effectively supporting our 

learners. 

 
Understanding the crucial juncture our Year 11 learners are at in their academic journey, 

we acknowledge the need for additional support during this time. Therefore, we have 

organised for all Year 11 learners to attend school on this day from 8:40AM to 11:30 
AM for small group or 1:1 intervention session. These sessions are bespoke and tailored to 

offer targeted support and guidance, aimed at bolstering our Year 11 learners' academic 

performance. 
 

Attendance at these intervention sessions is mandatory for all Year 11 learners, as they play 

a pivotal role in their academic progress and eventual success. On this day, learners should 
arrive as usual in school uniform and proceed directly to their forms. We are pleased to 

provide a complimentary breakfast for all learners during this time. Following breakfast, 

learners will be directed to their bespoke interventions led by our dedicated staff across the 
school. Furthermore, selected Year 10 learners will also be targeted to provide support 

with coursework and additional assistance. Please note that the school will be closed 

for learners in all other year groups on this day. 
 

In addition to the intervention sessions, we will soon release a comprehensive Year 11 

revision programme for the upcoming Easter holidays. We strongly encourage all Year 11 
learners to participate in these revision activities to further enrich their understanding and 

preparation for upcoming exams. 
 

We extend our thanks for your continued support and cooperation in ensuring the 

academic success of your child. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
Year 11 intervention sessions or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Mr. Dhami 

Principal  


